





## Family Physicians—We Need Your Voice

We are inviting Newfoundland and Labrador family physicians to take part in a study exploring how your work environment impacts your social connectedness and sense of belonging.

Your experience matters.

Participate in the survey. Shape the action plan for family medicine.

Version Date: 08/12/2025. This study has been approved by the Queen's University Health Sciences and Affiliated Teaching Hospitals Research Ethics Board and has received secondary review and approval by Memorial University's Interdisciplinary Committee on Ethics in Human Research.







## Reclaiming Connectedness and a Sense of Belonging in Family Medicine: **Investigation and Action Plan**

Led by: Queen's University and Memorial University of Newfoundland

Who: Family physicians in Newfoundland and Labrador



https://mun.yul1.g ualtrics.com/jfe/fo rm/SV\_37qYq1G OAw2pHTM

Scan to partcipate

Click to partcipate

What is Involved? A 10-12 minute survey with an option of a 60-minute interview

Honorarium and Benefits: Participants who complete a survey may choose to enter a draw for one of three \$75 Everything gift cards. Interview participants receive a \$125 Everything gift card.

Version Date: 08/12/2025. This study has been approved by the Queen's University Health Sciences and Affiliated Teaching Hospitals Research Ethics Board, and has received secondary review and approval by Memorial University's Interdisciplinary Committee on Ethics in Human Research.